PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to RSA 35 and Atrticle 4 of the 2006 Town Meeting, the Auburn
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 17, 2018
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving
public comment concerning the withdrawal and expenditure of:

e The amount of $2,125 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital
Reserve Fund for the removal and replacement of a steel door, frame,
closer, threshold, weatherstripping and hinges at the Auburn Fire
Department at 55 Eaton Hill Road.

e The amount of $5,010 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital
Reserve Fund for the replacement of the water softening system at the
Pingree Hill Fire Station.

e The amount of $5,425 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital
Reserve Fund for the removal of 13 2x2 light panels and nine 2 x 4 light
panels in the main front entry hall and the community room at the Safety
Complex at 55 Eaton Hill Road, and to replace those units with LED
panels.

e The amount of $900 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital
Reserve Fund for the replacement of three surface wrapped light fixtures
with LED units in the Sally Port area of the Auburn Police Department at
55 Eaton Hill Road.

e The amount of $3,200 from the Town Building Rehabilitation Capital
Reserve Fund for the repair, cleaning and caulking of eight parking lot light
fixtures to prevent moisture leaks and the replacement of eight LED lamps
at the Town Hall at 47 Chester Road.
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